
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Bikeability training will take place at school beginning Monday 29th August 2022, and on each 
following Monday afternoon for 5 weeks.  Each pupil should bring their own bike and helmet 
to use where possible.  If your child does not have access to a bike, can you please contact 
the school and we will organise one for them to borrow. 
 
There will be staff from the Shetland Bike Project that will be visiting the school on the morning 
of Thursday 25th August to carry out general maintenance checks.  This is necessary to 

ensure your child’s bike is in a road worthy condition before the training begins.  Please can 
you make sure your child brings their bike to school on this day. 
 
Bikes can be delivered to school anytime in the morning, training will take place in the 
afternoon.  Please leave them on the grass in the car park behind the school.  The school can 
store any bikes left after 5.30pm in the shed for the duration of the training, or for collection at 
a future date. 
 
For the training to take place we will require the assistance of a parent helper for road safety 
on the following dates: Monday 5th, 12th, 19th and 26th September, from 1.45pm-2.45pm.  

Any help would be much appreciated.  Please contact the school if you are able to assist. 
 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Thomson 
Active Schools Coordinator 

 

 
 
Director:  Helen Budge 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sport and Leisure Services 
Children’s Services 
Hayfield House 
Hayfield Lane 
Lerwick 
Shetland, ZE1 OQD 
 
Jennifer.thomson@shetland.gov.uk 
 
If calling please ask for 
Jennifer Thomson 
 

Direct Dial: 01595 744011 

 
 
 
 
Primary 6 Level 2 Bikeability 

Date: 16th August 2022 

  


